
E-invoice workshop in HCM, Vietnam, on 7th November 2023

Digital Agency Japan (Mr. Hiroyuki Kato) was officially invited to “E-invoice workshop in HCM, Vietnam” as a panelist. 

A tile of the workshop was “ Enhance Businesses’ e-invoice capabilities to facilitate digital economy” and it was organized  by Ministry 

of Industry and Trade Vietnam. 

Mr. Hiroyuki Kato attended the panel session virtually, together with other Peppol Authorities in APAC countries (AUS and SG). APAC 

Peppol Authorities emphasized the merits to adopt “Peppol e-invoice” based on the experiences in each country.  

There were active exchanges

APAC Peppol Authorities succeeded in deepening the audiences’ Peppol e-invoice understandings and received many positive 

feedbacks and praises from the participants of the panel session.
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